
 

 

 

 

City of Perry Election Commission Meeting 

203 W. Polly St., Perry, MI 48872 

June 24, 2020 @ 11:00am 

 

Chairman Devin Miller called the meeting to order at 11:05 am 

 

Members Present:  Thomas Bridges, City Attorney, Steve Schweikert, City Assessor,  

          Devin Miller, City Clerk 

Members Absent:   None. 

 

Old Business- 

 None 

 

New Business- 

 Possible Increase in Election Inspector Wages- 

Clerk reported that Election Inspector wages have not been increased since 2005 which is $10.00 

per hour. 

Moved by Schweikert, seconded by Bridges that the Election commission recommend to the City 

Council that the rate of pay for all election workers for the city be increased to the rate of Fifteen 

Dollars ($15.00) per hour, effective immediately and continuing until further action by the City 

of Perry Election Commission. Carried, all aye. 

 

 August 4th Primary Election Inspector Workers- 

Clerk reported that the list of election inspectors will be submitted to election commission the 

beginning of next week. 

 

Any Other Business-  

Clerk reported the plans that will be put in place to make the council chambers Covid-19 safe as 

possible, for the voters appearing in person to vote August 4th.  

 

Moved by Bridges, seconded Schweikert to adjourn the meeting. Carried, all aye. 

 

Adjournment:   11:32 a.m. 

 

 

 


